
To: Tubular Product Customers  Date: Aug XX, 2013 
 
Re: Tubular Products Division 
 
Tripar’s mission statement reads in part, “To be at the forefront of metal stamping technology…”. Over 
the last 65 years Tripar has met this goal by continually investing and creating new divisions within the 
company, which include tubular products, sheet metal fabrication, automated assembly, and most 
recently a CNC Laser. To ensure we meet our mission statement moving forward, we have made the 
decision to wind down our tubular products division and reinvest the capital to broaden our metal 
stamping capacities. 
 
As a customer who has purchased tubular products from us since January 2012, we would like to give 
you as much notice as possible, as well as to help you transition to a new potential supplier. 
 
We will continue to accept tubular product orders until October 1st, 2013, for delivery not later than 
December 1st, 2013. Rest assured that for orders already received from customers whose delivery 
extends beyond Dec 1st will still be honored and fulfilled as per our order acknowledgments. 
 
As for fulfilling your future tubular product needs, we would like to recommend a company that has 
very similar tubular product capabilities as us, who we have had a business relationship for decades. 
They are: 
 
Contour Metal Products 
87 Caster Ave. 
Woodbridge, ON L4L 5Z2 
T: 905-669-1511 & 866-790-7876 
F: 905-669-4606 
info@contourmetal.com  
 
Feel free to contact Tony Campanella, President, with whom you can discuss you needs and 
understand more about Contour Metal Product. Email: terry@contourmetal.com . 
 
We thank you for the tubular product you have given us over the years, and will do our best to help you 
through this transition. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Connie Muro / Customer Relationship Manager 
Connie@TriparInc.com   
 
 


